
From: lseibert@sc.rr.com
Sent: 6/25/2015 9:39:24 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Flag

I am really surprised you, Gov. Haley, would allow our state to be HI-JACKED
BY REMOVING the Flag from the Statehouse grounds which is part of our history. When will our 
state start protecting SC and our history.

We have family members who died in that war. 

I heard on TV today that now they want to remove our American Flag. When does this end??? 
They even want to make it illegal to be a Christian. 

It will NEVER end if they continue to get what they want at the expense of Patriot Legal 
American citizens.

Thank you for reading my letter.
Linda Seibert

Sent from my iPhone


